
Finance Meeting 

4-23-18 

 

Members Present:  Clint Braun, Michelle Beltz, and Kenneth Rathje. 

Others Present:  Jamie Learman 

 

Meeting called to order at 11:45 a.m. 

 

The committee discussed a request by an employee to consider the “Act 88” law for MERS 

retirement.  This would make an eligible retired state of Michigan employee “vested” with 

MERS without working 10 years or more with the City.   The committee referred it to the 

Employee Relations Committee to address at a later date. 

 

The committee reviewed the proposed FY 2019 budget and all were in favor of recommending 

it to Council for review. 

 

Adjourned at 1:00 p.m.  

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Admin/Clerk   Clint Braun, Chairperson 


